
 

 

OPEN CALL FOR PUPPET AND THEATRE OBJECT WORK IN 

PROGRESS PROJECTS 

Pendientes de un Hilo festival offers a space for emerging creators to present 

their projects to international programmers 

 

Pendientes de un Hilo festival hosts the VI Plataforma de Lanzamiento, a framework for 

creators from the world of puppetry and theatre object to show their embryonic ideas to 

a group of international experts and programmers on visual theatre. 

The call is open to artistic projects by emerging companies or creators in the discipline of 

puppet and object theatre. The pieces to be presented must be in process and have not 

yet been premiered. 

The selection of the project implies the attendance at Pradillo Theatre in Madrid (Spain) 

to present the proposals on October 30th and 31st. One of the projects will receive an 

artistic residency at Centro del Títere and the possibility of being part at Pendientes de 

un Hilo 2025 programme. In addition, another of the proposals will be selected to 

participate in Incanti festival in Torino (Italy) and another object theatre project will enjoy 

a residency at Centro Dramático Rural in Mira and could show their results of their work 

in 2025 edition of F.E.O. festival (Festival de Escena Objetual). 

Registrations to participate in Plataforma de Lanzamiento will be made through the 

festival's website by filling out a form until September 15th. On September 22nd the 

resolution will be communicated to all candidates. 

Plataforma de Lanzamiento has the support of the Comunidad de Madrid and Acción 

Cultural Española (AC/E) through its Program for the Internationalization of Spanish 

Culture (PICE). 

More info and registration at https://festivalpendientesdeunhilo.com/plataforma/ 

 

 

Olga de Pereda 
Comunicación festival Pendientes de un Hilo 

comunicación.pendientesdeunhilo@gmail.com 
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